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Ride High 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

 
 

 
 

From when a child is born they begin to learn and develop 
their characters and personalities.  They are influenced by 
what they see and hear all around them, and the 
interactions they have with others.  Research indicates that 
by the age of 3, children may already be mini versions of 
what they will be like as adults. 
 
Children begin school with a wealth of different life 
experiences.  At St. Augustine’s, we aim to teach children 
the difference between right and wrong and encourage 
them to live out the values that will set them up for life; to be 
responsible citizens in our community. 
 
This week, our school hall has been decorated with the 
school’s values.  These can now be seen by the whole 
school during collective worship and serve as a constant 
reminder of how we should all try to live our lives.  Our vision 
tree and mind-map also take prominent places in our 
Reception area.   
 
Our newsletter this week has lots to enjoy and celebrate.  
We hope you enjoy reading it. 
 

Amanda Howes - Headteacher 

Attendance 

 

 

 
 
Raising attendance at our school is a top priority for 
this year.  Our school target is 96%, which is the 
National Average; this is what we aim to achieve.  
 

Our attendance is now in-line with the National 
Average.  
 
Our class attendance figures for this year are: 

Year 1 – 94.93%            Year 2 – 95.53% 
Year 3 – 96.93%      Year 4 – 96.67% 

         Year 5 – 95.04%          Year 6 – 97.18% 
 

Year 6 have the best attendance so far this year.  
Well Done! 

 

Our attendance so far this 
academic year is… 

95.97% 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A small group  of our  pupils  
are  currently   enjoying  the  
opportunity  to  take  part  in 
Ride    High.     This    highly  
sensory experience teaches  
children to build  confidence 
and   develop new  skills  of  
teamwork and self-control. 
 
The children are thriving as 
a result and are truly loving  
the riding sessions. 
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Inter-school Competitive Football Comic Relief 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It was fantastic to see St. Augustine’s hosting their first inter-
school competitive football match.  Teams from The Vale 
Academy and Thornhill Primary played against St. 
Augustine’s in two exhilarating matches.  The fantastic 
gameplay; sense of camaraderie and team spirit shone 
through and we are all so proud of the children who both 
took part, and spectated. 
 

The final scores were: 
St. Augustine’s Girls 4 – Thornhill Girls 1 
St. Augustine’s Boys 1 – The Vale Boys 2 

 

A huge ‘well done’ and ‘thank you’ to everyone involved. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Comic Relief took place today with children and staff 
dressing in bright, colourful, happy-coloured clothes. 
 
We support a range of charities at our school and through 
doing so we help children to learn the values of generosity, 
compassion and thankfulness. 
 
The school raised a grand total of £135 which will be sent 
to the charity.  Thank you to everyone for supporting a very 
worthy cause. 

Waste Week 

St. Patrick’s Day Dinner Menu 

Monday 18th March 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Last week the school took part in Waste Week.  Our Eco 
team surveyed each classroom to see which classes were 
being the most eco-friendly e.g. turning off lights; switching 
off screens etc. The winning class was…Year 2!  Well done 
to all of you – you are an example to us all. 
 
The Eco team also tasked pupils, across the school, with 
designing a logo for them.  The winning pupil, along with 
their design is pictured above.  This bright, bold design is 
perfect certainly reminds us to be eco-friendly. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
St. Patrick’s Day takes place on Sunday 17th March, 
but as we are not in school, we will be celebrating on 
Monday 18th March with a special Irish themed 
menu. 

Main – Irish Stew, Potato Boxty (Vegetarian), 
colcannon and vegetables 

Dessert – Irish Brack 

If your child does not usually have a cooked school 
dinner but you would like them to take part, please 
let Chef Gary know.  Thank you.  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mon. 18th Mar.  St. Patrick’s Day Dinner 

Mon. 1st Apr. 
2:45pm – Years R, 1 and 2 Celebration 
Assembly 

Tue. 2nd Apr. 
2:45pm – Years 3 – 6 Celebration 
Assembly 

Fri. 5th Apr. 
Autism Awareness ‘Silly Socks’ Mufti Day 
Last Day of Term 

Tue. 23rd Apr. Children Return to School 

Mon. 13th May- 

Thu. 16th May 
KS2 SATS WEEK 

Fri. 24th May Last Day of Half Term 
 

Please check the school website or App for the whole year’s 
diary and for more information about St. Augustine’s 
Academy.    
 
Please  note  that  dates  sometimes  need  to   
change and we will notify you if this happens. 

Celebrations Word of the Week 

Well Done to the following children. 
 

 ‘SELF’ Pupil of the Week  
Reception – Amber 

Year 1 – Tarebi 
Year 2 – Andy 

Year 3 – Kayden 
Year 4 – Alfie  

Year 5 – Charlie 
Year 6 – Bianca 

 

+-x÷ Mathematician of the Week ÷x-+  
Reception – Mya-Rose 

Year 1 – Jake 
Year 2 – Jason  
Year 3 – Skye 
Year 4 – Kamil 

Year 5 – Nathan 
Year 6 – Conner 

 

Star of the Week  
Reception – Alfie 

Year 1 – Alexandra 
Year 2 – Max 
Year 3 – Erin 

Year 4 – Lillyanna 
Year 5 – Abby 

Year 6 – Cienna 
 

 Housepoints  
 

Neptune - 220 
Mars - 219 
Earth - 219 

Venus – 198 

Our word for the week is… 
 

 
 
 
 
Obliterate means ‘to wipe out or delete.’ 
 

Can you use the word ‘obliterate’ in your speaking and 
writing this week?   

Diary Dates 

‘SELF’ Question of the Week 

 

When should I ask for 

help? 

Our Value for this half term is… 

 
It is important that we 
treat everyone with 
kindness.  The things 
we say and the way we 
act can either build up or 
crush the spirit. 

Celebration Assembly takes 
place at 9:00am every 

Thursday morning.  Parents 
and carers are welcome to 

attend. 

 

Road Safety 

 
It is imperative that all drivers are respectful, courteous 
and drive in a way so as not to endanger our children.  
Please act on the following: 

 WALK or bike to school 

 DO NOT drive onto the school or Children’s 
Centre site to drop off/pick up children 

 Park with courtesy for local residents. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

E-Safety - Houseparty 


